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NOTICE 

 

The Department of Sports is pleased to announce a training program for students interested in 

Pencak Silat (M & W) Selection trial. This program is being offered in accordance with a recent 

notification from Calcutta University (CU). Students interested in participating in the training 

program are requested to submit their names to the College Office by tomorrow.  

Please note: 

This is an expression of interest only. Shortlisted students will be contacted for further selection 

procedures. Only regular, bonafide students of the college are eligible to apply. 

To submit your name, please contact the college office.  We encourage all interested students 

to participate.  

 

 

Dr. Sutapa Ray  

Principal  

Vidyasagar College for Women 

January 8, 2025 




